
Dear Friends, 
 
My sabbatical has been awesome!  Thank you!  I feel                     

refreshed and renewed and ready to go! 

I still have two more weeks left, October 23-29, and the week 

of Thanksgiving, November 22-28, but it is coming to an end. 

I just returned from my trip to Israel/Palestine and it was a 

very meaningful trip!  I expected to learn a lot about the lay of 

the land and geography, and the current/historical political 

situation, and I did.  But, what I didnõt expect was the feeling 

that I felt many times ð that God is at work and real!                

-That  itõs all true, every bit of it! 

Iõm not sure at this point how to describe such a feeling, but I 

know it is real ð not made up.  Just to quote some hymns, 

òChrist is Alive!ó  òHe livesó  òTo God be the  Gloryó           

òLord, You Have Come to the Lakeshore.ó 

Needless to say, youõll probably get tired of hearing, òWhen I 

was in Israeléééé..ó 

My faith has definitely been strengthened, and hopefully, as a 

result, all of ours will as well! 
 
On a different, but similar communal faith note, weõre pretty 

much financially living day-to-day as a congregation.  Weõve 

got lots of things we are working on and doing, in fact, more 

than at this time we can afford, but we donõt want to break 

momentum.  So if you can help out in any way, when you 

can, that would be great.  I donõt really know what the plan or 

answers are as far as how or when or even if we will kind of 

get through this part of our communal life ð but I know that it 

is good, and fun, and excitingðand I know that God is with 

us! 

Iõm not sure why I òknow it,ó but I do.  I know why the               

disciples followed Jesus, and I know you do too!                                 

- - - Letõs do this together! ð With Jesus, leading! 

Grace and peace, 

Jeff  
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ALL SAINTôS DAY SERVICE           NOVEMBER 5 

The Memorial Garden Board of Trustees will lead the  

All Saintsõ Day Service on Sunday, November 5, 2017.  
This day is set aside to remember and honor those souls 
who have passed on during the past twelve months.  
For those who wish to provide names of loved ones or 

friends who have gone on to glory with the heavenly 
saints and angels, inserts will be provided in the October 15th, 22nd and 
29th bulletins.  Please fill out the insert and return in the offering plate, 

mail, or bring to the office.  The names will be printed in the November 
5th bulletin, and a candle of remembrance will be placed in the front.  

School is well under way, and the next couple of months will be very busy! 

In September, our extra -curricular activities began - Soccer Shots, 

Gymercize, and TechnoTots.   We hosted Open House, with a Spaghetti 

Dinner for the parents and children to raise money for school renovations. 

In October, we will be focusing on Fire Safety, and Spirit Week.                          

Our Fall Festival is planned for  October 26, and we would love to see you 

there!  
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Presbyterian Women Night Meeting  

All  women of the church are invited to 

attend Presbyterian Women Night  Meeting on the 

third Wednesday of each month beginning 

October 18th at 7pm in the Church Office .                  

There will be a short business meeting, fellowship 

and a study based on the book Love Heals by Becca 

Stevens.  Ms. Stevens states òhealing can take time 

and effort, and is a central part of our entire lives. 

Our journeys begin and end with God, so this life is 

a discovery of how love heals us along the way.ó              

It is not necessary to buy the book to join the study. 

For more information, please contact Tina 

Kuhlmann at  kuhlcrew@hughes.net or 843-832-1934. 
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sparingly will also reap sparingly, and the 
one who sows bountifully will also reap 

bountifully. Each of you must give as you 
have made up your mind, not reluctantly 
or under compulsion, for God loves a 
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2nd Corinthians 9:6-7  

Where Do You Fit?  

YOU are the Missing Piece 
Stewardship 
Campaign 2018 

Sunday, November 12th 

 
 
 
 

September Kickoff was well attended with many new faces, not only from our new 6th 
graders, but also two new youth advisors. Our ministry is growing! The calendar for 
the year has been released with a good mix of fun, fellowship, and service where a 
youth survey was taken into account about things that were important to the youth.  
Again, it is a pleasure to serve here at DPC- �D�V���,�·�Y�H���Q�R�Z���U�H�D�F�K�H�G���P�\�������\�H�D�U���D�Q�Q�L�Y�H�U�V�D�U�\��
and I continue to feel excited and called to this ministry! 

Much love in Christ,  Saye 

Calendar 

1*- Rake and Run 4pm-7pm 

8 -   College Care Packages 

15 - Small Groups 

22*-Rodger Nishioka (Leave @ 10:00 am, Return by 8:15pm) 

29*-Tailgate (After Church, 2:30pm end) 

Upcoming trips:  

MS Bethelwoods�³ Nov 3-5 

Would you like to host and help feed youth for our Pro-

gressive Dinner? Itõs a great way to interact with the 

youth and I would love to have you be an interactive 

part of our youth ministry!  The date is Sunday, Decem-

ber 10. Please call or email Saye @ 803-517-5657 or     

sayesimpson@dorchesterpres.org for more information. 

If that date doesn't work, if you would be interested in 

helping prep, serve  food, and cleanup during our regu-

lar youth group time (5:30 -7-30 on Sundays), we have 

plenty of signup times available. It us a major help!                                                     

Sign Up is at http://bit.ly/2wRZYi2   
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